
 

Text here 

The Thames Valley Schools Partnership is pleased to be working with Hornbill School, Brunei and Service Children’s 
Education to deliver the National Professional Qualification for Senior Leadership (NPQSL) in Asia.  We are hoping that 
this programme will commence in the autumn term 2014 and welcome FOBISIA schools to register participants on the 
cohort.   
 

This Senior Leader programme is for:  
 established senior school leaders to help them develop and improve their leadership skills; 
 senior leaders new in post to build their leadership skills through new experiences; 
 established and experienced middle leaders keen to develop further or seek new challenges. 

How does the programme work? 

The programme is part of the National College Leadership Curriculum and consists of Essential modules and Elective 
modules.  

Where will it be based? 
We are hoping that all face-to-face days will be hosted in Brunei; however, this is subject to recruitment to a viable 
cohort size. 
 

NPQSL 
Leading beyond 
a team within an 

organisation 

Education Excellence Operational Management Strategic Leadership 

Closing the Gap 
Improving the quality of teaching 

Research and development in 
teaching 

Effective whole school 
management 

School self evaluation 
Leading professional development

Succeeding in Senior 
Leadership 

Leading change for improvement 
Leading in a diverse system 

Effective partnership working 

2 Essential and 
2 Elective 
modules 

Each module has 50 hours of work: face-to-face; online, applied school-based tasks, collaborative learning 
groups.  Participants undertake a longer in-school strategic task.  All work is at M-level. 

 

How much does the programme cost? 
We are offering NPQSL at £1,400 to FOBISIA schools.  In addition those who apply from schools outside of England 
will also need to pay £440 for their final assessment. 
 

For more information about NPQSL please visit the Thames Valley Schools Partnership website at 
http://thamesvalleyschoolspartnership.org/programmes/npqsl/  
 

To apply to join the autumn 2014 cohort, please complete the online application form on the Thames Valley Schools 
Partnership website: 
 

http://thamesvalleyschoolspartnership.org/programmes/npqsl 
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